

Dear Parents and First Graders,

Hi! I am Suzanne Rotert, and I will be your child's First Grade teacher for the up-coming school year. I am excited to get to know you! This will be my 30th year teaching and my 17th year at Riggs. I taught Kindergarten for 10 years, then decided to try First Grade! I thoroughly enjoy working with these young children, watching them grow and mature. I am looking forward to an adventurous year ahead with you and your child!

My husband Chris and I moved here from Iowa 29 years ago, where I attended the University of Northern Iowa. I have a BA in Elementary Education and a Minor in Health Education/Counseling, as well as Early Childhood and ELL endorsements. We have two wonderful daughters, Alexa (who works at St. Joseph's Hospital in Phoenix) and Morgan (who is a Kindergarten Teacher at Conley Elementary). We have two sweet little dogs, Paisley and Lucy. I enjoy spending time with my family, going to the movies and shopping!

I have many fun and exciting plans for the 2024-2025 school year. My goal is to give your child the best education he/she deserves. I am here to make your child's learning experience positive and rewarding. I wish to develop high achievers and great success in First Grade. I look forward to meeting with you and your First Grader!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Rotert

